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     2 July 1993

SECRETARY-GENERAL’S BULLETIN

To:
Members of the staff

Subject: WEARING OF GROUNDS PASSES

1.
With a view to ensuring a greater degree of security and with the interest of the staff foremost in mind, all staff members, both upon entering the premises and while they remain within them, should wear their grounds passes in a visible manner on their clothes. This procedure will also apply to all other persons who possess United Nations identification cards.

2.
I am certain that all concerned will cooperate fully with the members of the United Nations Security and Safety Service, which has been instructed to escort from the premises any individual refusing to comply.

3.
The present bulletin supersedes the Secretary-General's Bulletin ST/SGB/193 of 9 June 1982. It is effective immediately.

Boutros BOUTROS-GHALI

 Secretary-General
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